

Heathcote School & Science College

Normanton Park, Chingford, London E4 6ES. Tel: 020 8498 5110 Fax: 020 8529 3935 E-Mail: heathcote.school@heathcote.waltham.sch.uk Web: www.heathcoteschool.com

Headteacher: Emma Hillman NPQH, MSc, MA



Dear parent/guardian



Re. Whole School PE Kit



I am writing to you in order to inform you of our intention to launch a whole school PE kit for the coming academic year. This may become available later in this academic year, however will become compulsory from September 2018. The whole school PE kit will form a valuable part of the school uniform, and it is hoped that this will be worn with pride.



At this stage I have met with potential suppliers, and fed back to Miss Hillman. We have been given some clear ideas of both the potential appearance of this kit, as well as the price ranges that it may fall into.



Before we proceed the opinion of parents/guardians is important to us. To this end I would like to invite you to provide your opinion on the impact of appearance, durability and price.

With this in mind I would be grateful if you could complete the survey below by following this link.



https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LZBSRMV

We will close this survey on Monday 22/01/2018 and analyse the results of it.

Your views will most certainly shape the way in which we proceed.



Should you have any concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely,



Mr D Seymour; Head of Physical Education





